
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NEWS RELEASE 
GREATER ST. ALBERT CATHOLIC SCHOOL TRUSTEES ELECT NEW BOARD CHAIR & VICE-CHAIR  
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
September 9, 2014 (St. Albert, Morinville, Legal)  - Greater St. Albert Catholic Schools hosted their Organizational 
Meeting for the Board last night where trustees began their planning work for the upcoming school year, including 
election of the Board Chair and Vice-Chair for the 2014 – 2015 school year. 
 
David Keohane, Superintendent, is pleased to announce that Trustee Noreen Radford will serve as this year’s Board 
Chair and Trustee Serena Shaw will assume the role as Vice-Chair.  Trustee Radford, Board Chair commented “It’s a 
privilege to be elected as Chair during an exciting time for our District as we celebrate 150 years of Catholic 
Education recognizing the pioneering spirit of the Grey-Nuns and faith-based education in this province. As a new 
Chair I’m blessed to be working with a dedicated group of trustees who are passionate about Catholic Education 
and an outstanding staff in Greater St. Albert Catholic Schools who ensure that our students receive the best 
possible education.”  
 
To advance the boards work on its advocacy plan, the Board is excited to launch its 150th anniversary plans this fall. 
The board will also be active in further supporting the launch of our Foundation that will serve to provide a legacy 
for future generations. In addition we look forward to expanding our public engagement opportunities in our 
school communities by introducing technology to make it convenient for our public to participate. The work of the 
board is conducted by seven trustees representing sixteen schools in the District. This includes four trustees in St. 
Albert, two in Morinville and one in Legal. They are: 
 
St. Albert:  Dave Caron, Joan Crockett, Rosaleen McEvoy, Serena Shaw (Vice-Chair) 
Legal:  Cathy Proulx 
Morinville:  Brendan Kaup, Noreen Radford (Chair) 
 
 
Media Contact: 
Noreen Radford 
Board Chair 
780-459-7711 
nradford@gsacrd.ab.ca 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Greater St. Albert Catholic Schools delivers a faith-based education to over 6,000 students in the communities of St. Albert, Morinville and Legal. 
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